
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
  Circular 23-054/K06 

12th October, 2023 

Dear Parents of the 76th H.K. Music Festival Participants, 

Circular on the Payment for The 76th Hong Kong Schools Music Festival 

Please sign the following reply slip regarding the payment for the 76th Hong Kong Schools 

Music Festival. Please settle the payment via Octopus card or AlipayHK on or before 18th October,  

2023. For enquiries, please feel free to contact Mr. Zhong Hui. 
 
 Yours faithfully, 
   
 
 __________________________ 
 Chow Kim Ho 

 Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 23-054/K06 < Return it to Mr. Zhong Hui > 

Circular on the Payment for The 76th Hong Kong Schools Music Festival 

Dear Principal, 
 

I acknowledge the above-mentioned circular regarding the payment for the 76th Hong Kong 
Schools Music Festival. The class number and the payment are as follows: 

 

□ Class 5    ($250) □ Class 10   ($250) □ Class 16   ($250) □ Class 100  ($250) 

□ Class 101  ($250) □ Class 106  ($250) □ Class 108  ($250) □ Class 110  ($250) 

□ Class 114  ($250) □ Class 118  ($270) □ Class 120  ($270) □ Class 151  ($685) 

□ Class 254  ($250)    
 
Parents’ remarks (if any):                                                                    
 
 
Student’s Name :                 (    )           Parent’s Signature :                  

 
Class :                                             Date :                  

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


